
New Hampshire Building Code 2015  

On Wednesday, July 17, 2019 Governor Sununu signed into law HB562 (House 

Bill 562) which updates the NH State Building Code (RSA 155-A) to the 2015 

editions that go into effect on September 15, 2019.   

When filing for or obtaining building, electrical, mechanical/gas and plumbing 

permits please keep in mind our inspectors will be adhering to the new code 

changes for all inspections. 


